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Barbara Snader .

11740 Wilshire Boulevard
.

!Los Angeles, California 90025 -

Dear Ms. Snader:

Co= issioner Gilansky has asked me to reply to your letter
of January 20, 1984, concerning the licensing of the Diablo
Canyon nuclear power plant.

I have forwarded your coments to the Secretariat for
inclusion in the hetring record. As this is a centested
case before the Connission, he cannot coment on the
substance of your letter but appreciates ycur interest in
this matter.

Sincerely,
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Roxanne Gcidsnith
Special Assistant to -

Cocmissiener Gilinsky
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